11th July, 1947.

Dear Sir.

Mr. Eden has esked me to thank you
for your kind letter of 30th June.

He has also asked me to sena Lo you
brief biograrhicel uetails ana &an
cutogrephea photograph, both of which
are enclosed.

ED&rgzﬁfry truly,
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secretary.

M. Agustin Basave,

"E1l Norts",

Diario Matutino Inaepenaiente,
Hachington Ote 629,

APDO 186,

Monterrey, N.L.




